

The ORAcle

Oxley Resident's Association

Welcome to Your edition of the ORAcle.

Our Oxley Hall turns 150 on June. 28. Join us for a celebration It is By the Oxley Residents For the Oxley Residents so please feel free to contribute. Send to ORA3678@gmail.com or go to our Facebook Page

What's On in 2025:-

Oxley Table Tennis—Monday evenings Doors open at 7.00pm

June

- ⇒ Oxley Ladies who lunch Thursday 5th—King River Cafe 12.00pm
- ⇒ Kings Birthday holiday Monday 9th
- ⇒ Oxley Residents and Hall Meetings—Tuesday 10th 7.30pm
- ⇒ Pop Up Cinema at the Oxley Hall Saturday 14th
- ⇒ Celebration of 150 years since the opening of the Oxley Hall Saturday 28th See below
- ⇒ Ostinato Concert Sunday 22nd 2.00pm at the Oxley Hall Tickets on Trybooking

<u>July</u>

- ⇒ Oxley Ladies who lunch Thursday 3rd King River Cafe 12.00pm
- ⇒Term two holidays Begin Saturday 5th



150th BIRTHDAY CELEBRATION Oxley Shire Hall



Saturday June 28th 2025

3-5pm Historical displays, face painting, kids

activities, wine tasting and afternoon tea

5-6pm Formalities and birthday cake

6pm - 11pm Food stalls, photo booth and music 'til late!

Local music line up featuring duo Kate and Clive Booker in the afternoon, followed by Locky Routledge from 6pm and Damn'd Sam & The Preachers from 8pm.

Food and local wines will be available for purchase in the evening. BYO also possible.

We look forward to celebrating this special, historically significant occasion with you. Please get in touch with us by emailing oxleyhall@gmail.com if you have any historical photos or memorabilia of the hall to share!

www.oxleyhall.com

Oxley Garden Group

Free, Friendly and For You.

Thank you to Marg and Clive Pullen for hosting our last Garden Group. We will be taking a winter break for June and July but our next gathering will be at Toni's garden,



102 Nankervis Lane Oxley on

Thursday 14th August from 10.00am

All queries please **text** June Uebergang on 0497 860 785.

BYO cups, chairs and a plate to share and feel free to bring bulbs, plants or cuttings to share.







OXLEY RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION

Page 2

Oxley Ladies High Tea



It was a delightful day with lots to eat and drink! A huge thank you to the Oxley community for their generosity in donating such a lovely afternoon tea. It makes you very proud to be a part of this community! Especial thanks to Erica and Barb for all their organisation and to Deb



Brunken for her beautiful flowers.

A massive \$2,000 was raised to go towards the busts for the WW2 nurses which was a fantastic effort.



If you're wondering what the shipping container is doing at the back of the servo. it's a supercharger! Mark, Salli, and their two kids, have brought electric vehicle (EV) fast charging to Oxley! We needed a space where we could test the charger as we are trialling a new design for the first time in Australia. Oxley is well-located on the Snow Road and we found a welcoming partner in Rita and Jay at the Oxley Roadhouse. So, thank you for having us. Why electric vehicle chargers? Salli thinks its important to look after the planet with a background in sustainability and community engagement, and she is thrilled to be rolling out a solution that makes EV charging more accessible, helping to reduce air pollution.

Luckily Mark, a local boy who is an inventor and builds things. An electrical engineer by trade, he designed the world's first battery that sits on a power pole. He has come up with an idea that is the first of its kind in Australia, an electric charger that can be directly attached to the grid, with a special buffering technology that means you can fast-charge cars. (maybe ask Mark if you want all the details).

Thanks for welcoming our little business to town and we look forward to celebrating the Oxley Shire Hall's 150th birthday with you all in June.

